
October 27, 2005

Dear Arnie:

We just wanted to express to you our satisfaction with the Town
Planner Calendar. We have received numerous phone calls resulting
in increasing sales for our company. Ace feels that advertising with
you stays in the home longer than with other “mailers” that might get
thrown out more readily. We go into homes everyday and note the
Town Planner Calendar in many of the homes. It is also a pleasure to
deal with you,Arnie. Thanks again for all of your help.

Sincerely,

David Fischer
Vice President
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